
Detroit Zoo Field Trip!  
Dear First Grade Families, 

On May 5th, 2017 we will load onto a school bus and 
head down to the Detroit Zoo! The first graders 

are already sharing their excitement for this 
upcoming trip! We will leave Johnson at 9:35 

a.m. and will return at 2:30 p.m.  The cost of 
this field trip is $10.00 per student. This covers trans-

portation, and zoo admission. 

Are you interested in being a chaperone!? 

We invite any and all chaperones to join us on our field 
trip! You must provide your own transportation to and 
from the zoo (you will need to pay for parking at the 

gate- $6.00) but your admission fee is only $5.00 (you 
will pre-pay to me). If you are interested please let me 
know ASAP so that your background check form can be 

processed. 

Please send money and permission slips back to school as 

soon as possible (April 24 at the latest!!) Let me know if 
you have ANY questions!! ~Kristen Chastain 


